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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3060 provides that if the OSBI requests the sheriff to conduct a criminal history records 

name search for the renewal application of an Oklahoma Self Defense Act license, the OSBI is to 

remit fifty percent of the renewal fee paid by the applicant to the sheriff. Fees collected by the 

sheriff for conducting a criminal history records name search at the request of the OSBI are to be 

retained by the sheriff and deposited into the Sheriff's Service Fee Account. 

 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3060, upon review by OSBI has been determined to have a negative impact for the agency. 

The maximum revenue loss estimate for OSBI would be ~$1.8 million (see below). The measure 

states that only in the situation where the OSBI requests the sheriffs to conduct the search will 

the agency have to remit 50% of the revenue. Since that does not occur in every instance, the 

exact revenue loss is unknown- it is contingent upon how many times the OSBI requests sheriffs 

to conduct the search. 

 

 
 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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